BICESTER COMMUNITY BUS REPORT 2022

The Bicester Community Bus has been restarted since last September and although slow to catch on initially it is now and has been for some time - very successful.
We advertised for more drivers (needing at least 1) and amazingly were inundated with offers. Currently we run twice a month, have 6 regular drivers and 3 more in reserve.
We have a regular group of passengers, mostly from Oakley and is a much looked forward to outing.
We now have a good contact on Brill PC who helps with advertising in Brill.
We have been fortunate in being helped financially by Brill Community Fund and Oakley’s Poor’s Piece Charity.
As long as it is well supported it will continue to run.
